
Welcome to 5C with Mlle. 
Porter



Welcome to the virtual classroom tour! I’ve been getting to know your child over 
the past week and we’ve been working together as a class to make our 

classroom a home away from home. I’m looking forward to seeing what the 
students  achieve and create in the upcoming school year.

-Celine Porter



Your child will be expected to:

- be respectful

- be ready to learn

- be responsible

- follow instructions

- always try their best

Class expectations



If ever you have any questions or 
concerns regarding your child, 
please feel free to get in touch 
through email, 
Celine.porter@nbed.nb.ca

Communication



Your child will have daily reading 
homework and will be given a 
reading log to keep track of 
reading outside of school. I 
encourage you to engage in your 
child’s reading by asking them 
about what they’re reading. 

Any additional homework will be 
written in your child’s agenda.

Homework



In the event of home learning, a 
duotang with work for several days 
will be sent home in the next few 
days. Students will be expected to 
work from this book while 
transitioning to working from 
home.

Home learning



This is a friendly reminder that if your child has not yet 
brought their $7 in for their agenda to do this as soon 

as possible. They will not be given an agenda until they 
pay.



Now let’s have a look 
at our classroom!






